BLEVINS SCHOOL BOARD MEETING
MARCH 14, 2022
CAFETERIA

The regular board meeting was held March 14, 2022 in the school cafeteria. The meeting was
called to order at 6:31 p.m. by President Laura Clark. Board members present: Laura Clark;
Carl McGill; Cindy Parks; Janet Banister; Steve Dunham; and Dave Phillips.

Prayer was led by Carl McGill, and the Pledge of Allegiance was said by all.

Carl McGill made a motion to approve the minutes for the February 15, 2022 board meeting.
Dave Philips seconded the motion. Motion passed with a 6-0 vote.

Steve Dunhammade a motion to approve the February 28, 2022 financial report. Carl McGill
seconded the motion. Motion passed with a 6-0 vote.

Janet Banister made a motion to approve the 2022-2023 school calendar with four-day week
as presented. Dave Phillips seconded the motion. Motion passed with a 6-0 vote.

Carl McGill made a motion to accept the Winter Board Policy Updates. Cindy Parks seconded
the motion. Motion passed with a 6-0 vote.

Dave Phillips made a motion to approve the 2022-2033 classified salary schedule; certified
salary schedule; bus driver salary schedule; and stipend schedule. Janet Banister seconded
the motion. Motion passed with a 6-0 vote.

Janet Banister made a motion to accept the staff renewal as presented. Carl McGill seconded
the motion. Motion passed with a 6-0 vote.

High School Principal (Natalie Jones) updated the board on activities and academic status in
the high school

Elementary Principal (Louise Keithley) updated the board on activities and academic status in
the elementary school.

Curriculum Coordinator (Autumn Reeder) updated the board on steps the District is taking to
increase test scores, and steps being taken to assist our teachers in improving academics in our
district.

Federal Programs Coordinator (Stephanie Clark) updated the board on steps the District is
taking to ensure Blevins Schools remains in compliance with all Federal and State
Requirements.
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No Superintendent report.

Laura Clark made a motion to accept the resignation of Brandi Myers effective March 10, 2022.
The motion also included moving Krista Milner to Dyslexia with a 220 day contract, and moving
Kathleen Wicker to math interventionist with a 200 day contract for the 2022-2023 school. Also,
Heather Hinton was hired as a paraprofessional with a 178 day contract; Kathelyn Sherman was
hired as elementary teacher; and Madison Dixon was hired as art teacher for the 2022-2023
school year. Deanne Johnson was hired as a custodian effective April 4, 2022 with a 240 day
contact. In addition, the contract for Fredriqua Monk (elementary counselor) was changed to
220 days for the 2022-2023 school year. Cindy Parks seconded the motion. Motion passed
with a 6-0 vote.

Janet Banister made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:21 p.m. Dave Phillips seconded the
motion. Motion passed with a 6-0 vote.
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BOARD PRESIDENT:
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